
 
 

Wednesday 6th September  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for your understanding about today’s school closure, at such short notice.  
 
The survey today has been carried out successfully and did not find any evidence of the 
concerning concrete (RAAC), present at Fairholme. Therefore, we are delighted to be able 
to say that the Local Authority and school both agree that we are safe to open and we are 
looking forward to welcoming you back tomorrow, Thursday 7th September.  
 
We apologise again for the inconvenience that this situation has caused you and your family. 
The staff are really looking forward to seeing all the children tomorrow and getting the 
Autumn Term off to an exciting start.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Gemma Harris 
Headteacher 
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